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Call for Project Partners under Horizon 2020 programme 

Information on Transferring your Membership 

  

Dear members, 

With this special edition of our newsletter we would like to draw your attention to the 

following information: 

  

Call for Project Partners under Horizon 2020 programme  

Our member Eurodiaconia is looking for partners for a European research project: The 

European Commission has published a call for proposals under the Horizon2020 

programme called “Addressing Radicalisation through Social Inclusion”. Eurodiaconia 

has been working on the topic since 2016 and is looking for academic partners to apply 

together for a grant. Please find more information on our website. 

 

Information on Transferring your Membership 

The executive board of ReDi would like to inform its members, that soon you will receive 

an online form that will facilitate the transfer of your membership from ReDi in Finland 

to ReDi in Belgium as agreed during our last General Assembly in Berlin in 2018. More 

information about the process will be provided within the next weeks. 

 

A final remark, you can also contribute to this newsletter by sending us information 

about events, research, publications or other things to make the development of this 

field visible.  

 

With best wishes, 
 

Ninna Edgardh                Isto Peltomäki 

Chairperson                     Vice Chair 
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